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From: Andrew Szmit <fishman@sover.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 17,2010 6:21 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

David, This is my input as a small forex trader on the proposed regulations RIN 3038-AC61.

Is this country heading for bankruptcy? Don't you realize the damaging effects these regulations will have on
America? So many people including myself will not be able to afford the exciting venture of trading Forex! Please
consider the damage you may do to our great country by passing these regulations and don't pass them. Thank

you.
Andrew S.



